From: SEBOLD-THOMAS, Deborah [mailto:SeboldthomasD@who.int]

Sent: 05 May 2017 09:19

To: Undisclosed recipients:

Subject: International Professional Vacancies at the World Health Organization

Dear Sir or Madam,

We would like to share with you the list of vacancies published during the past week on the
website of the World Health Organization. The aim is to increase the diversity of our
internationally recruited staft in addition to giving your nationals information about vacant
positions at WHO.

We would very much appreciate if you could disseminate this list widely within your national
networks. WHO is committed to improving its gender balance, particularly in positions at the
senior levels of the Organization, and we would therefore appreciate any support from you in
targeting qualified female candidates.

MULTIPLE Eimnergency Roster - Technical Officer (Cholera) Multiple locations 17-May-17
WPRO Regional Communications Manager Philippines-Manila 24-May-17
AFRO Technical Officer Congo-Brazzaville 1-Jun-17

AFRO Restructuring Officers Multiple locations 1-Jun-17

MULTIPLE E:;t(a;‘gencv Roster - Information Management Team Multiple Jocatians 1-dun-17

HQ Technical Officer Switzerland-Geneva 23-May-17
MULTIPLE Emergency Roster - Incident Manager Muitiple locations 1-Jun-17

HQ Technical Officer Switzerland-Geneva 23-May-17
EMRO Coordinator HIS Egypt-Cairo 16-May-17
HQ Technical Officer Switzerland-Geneva 22-May-17
EMRO Public Health Officer Jordan-Amman 14-May-17
HQ HR Specialist (Administrative Law) Hungary-Budapest 22-May-17
EMRO Technical Officer Egypt-Cairo 21-May-17
SEARO Public Health Administrator Nepal-Kathmandu 19-May-17
EURO Finance Manager Denmark-Copenhagen 19-May-17
HQ Technical Officer, with compet. Switzerland-Geneva 18-May-17
PAHO Advisor, Community Health bj\?a;!s?'ﬁnsgtt?}fs&). C 26-May-17
EMRO Manager (EGP) Egypt-Cairo 11-May-17
LYONS Pathologist (Laboratory Manager) France-Lyons 22-May-17
LYONS Statistician France-Lyons 25-May-17

Should you have any queries or comments on our vacancy mailing list, please contact our focal
point Ms Cornelia Griss (e-mail: grissci@who.int).




With our thanks,

The Human Resources Management Department
World Health Organization



